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Information about the Harriett Marks Scholarship, awarded by 
the New Bern Historical Society  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Harriett Marks Scholarship 
Program. The Harriett Marks Scholarship was established by a 
trust estate which was created in 1968 under the terms of the 
will of Miss Harriett Marks as a memorial to the O. Marks family, 
and is awarded annually based on both scholarship and financial 
need.  With successful academic performance in college or 
university, the scholarship is renewed for three additional years. 
  
The Trust which funds this Scholarship designates that it be 
awarded to a senior graduating from New Bern High School and 
that the scholarship contribute to the tuition, board or lodging 
for the purpose of obtaining higher education at an accredited 
college, university or other institution of higher learning.  
 
The scholarship program has been most successful. We are very 
proud of the academic records of our scholarship recipients over 
the years, and we look forward to contributing to more students 
who will maintain this tradition.  
 
Scholarship applications are available at the New Bern Historical 
Society at the address below.  The 2016 scholarship application 
date will be Thursday, March 24, 2016.  
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